COMMUNICATION - C107
Council — July 185, 2020
Commnittee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, Items 4 & §

-----Original Message-----

From: David WOOLF

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:19 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefian, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Objecting to the proposed development

Dear Mr. Coles
I have recently become aware of the proposed new development at the corner of Yonge and Steeles.

It is clear after looking into what has been planned and approved for the area, that this project will have a density of
occupants that is way above what has been approved in the city planner guidelines.

As well, there has been no detail of any increase or enhancement in infrastructure or services to support the increase
in density.

This plan requires an open and transparent discussion that will involve not only members of the city council but also
the residents in the area whose quality of life will be adversely affected if this plan is allowed to proceed without a
full and open discussion.

I do hope that you will solicit the input of the existing ratepayer associations in your deliberations.

It would be wise to speak to us and hear what we have to say, because after all, we are the people who voted you
into office and who have placed our trust in your ability to represent us and protect our quality of life.

Thanks
Fran and David Woolf

Clark Ave. West
Thornhill, Ontario



